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Melanie Coghlan

From:
Sent: Monday 23 March 2020 17:11
To: Notify
Cc:  
Subject: Update:  Attention Sheila Mc Kevitt
Attachments: covid2020.ods

Dear Sheila, 
 
Thank you for your call today. 
 
Please find attached the updated line listing for  
 
We continue to contain the outbreak in  as of today) all residents who were tested outside the 
unit are negative. 
 
We have the following in relation to staffing:  

   
  
  and require a subsequent test as per the public Health 
  
  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

 




